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Increasing the number of targeted visitors to your website is a critical factor when it comes to scaling 
your online business. You can use some tactics effectively to sell more to the customers that you 
already have, but there will be a limit to the amount of additional revenue this will generate for you. 

It is far better to significantly increase the amount of targeted visitors you drive to your website. Traffic 
is everything for an online business, and if you have decided to scale your business then you need to 
focus on targeted traffic generation. 

Use the 7 traffic generation methods outlined in this special report and you will see your visitor 
numbers increase. These are all proven ways to generate more traffic and you can choose the ones 
that suit your online business best.  



 
 
 
 
 
Before we get started, it is important that you understand that so called “free” traffic generation 
methods always come with a cost. Content marketing is often classified as a free traffic generation 
method but you need to remember that it takes time and effort to create valuable content if you do 
this yourself. 

One of the best things about content marketing is that it is always there working hard for you. 
Compare this to a paid advertising campaign which will stop driving traffic when you stop paying. 
Creating a valuable post on your website or on social media will still be there a long time after you 
have posted it. 

The most important thing for a content marketing campaign to be effective is value. When you 
provide value with your content people will want to know more about who you are and what you 
offer. Valuable content also helps to establish your credibility in the market and if you do it right you 
will quickly build trust with your target audience. 

There are different types of content that you can use for your content management campaigns: 

Articles / Blog Posts – we recommend that you add valuable content to your website on a regular 
basis. You can share this content on your social media profiles to encourage sharing. If your visitors 
see that your website has valuable content they will come back for more and spread the word for you. 

Books - are you a published author? When you have written your own book about your niche this 
increases your credibility significantly. It is very easy to get your book in front of people these days 
with so many self-publishing options available such as Amazon Kindle. It doesn’t matter if you do not 
make any money from your book – the credibility factor is more important. 

Case Studies – demonstrating that your methods get results is a great way to provide value and make 
your target audience trust you more. This may not be applicable to your online business, but if it is 
then we highly recommend that you create and distribute case studies. 

Videos – this is so important that we are going to discuss this as a standalone traffic generation 
method in this report. People prefer to watch videos than reading lengthy blog posts so jump on the 
video bandwagon. 

Podcasts – this is a really underused method of content marketing that can drive a lot of traffic if it is 
done correctly. Create a podcast series for your niche and promote this using the different podcast 
distribution sites. 

EBooks – you can create a valuable eBook and then upload it to high traffic document sharing sites. 
Include links to your website within the eBook as a way of driving more targeted traffic. 



Infographics – infographics are a good way to get a point across and alleviates the need to read a lot 
of text. You can distribute infographics to a lot of platforms that receive a lot of traffic so be sure to 
include your website URL. 

Social Media Posts – you cannot ignore the power of social media platforms like Facebook so create 
short posts that provide value and require the reader to visit your website to find out more. 

To be successful with content marketing you need to give your target audience what they want. With 
most niches there are burning questions that people need answers to and you can shape your content 
marketing around these questions.  

When your audience sees that you are able to answer their questions they will view you as an expert 
and someone that they should trust. They will want to check out your website to see what else you 
can offer them. 

You need to be consistent with content marketing. It is no use posting some great content one time 
and then expecting to drive hordes of traffic from this. Yes, some content can go viral, but your 
audience will always want more from you.  

All you need are the ideas for your content. There are freelancers who can create the content for you 
under your guidance. This will require an investment on your part, but quality content that provides 
value will always be a good marketing tool for your online business. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

Video marketing can drive significant amounts of targeted traffic to your website. But few online 
business owners really take advantage of this. YouTube gets billions of visits every day and is the 
second largest website on the planet. Facebook is the third largest websites and Facebook users love 
videos. 

There is so much evidence in support of video marketing, so why do so few online business owners 
take advantage of it? One of the reasons will certainly be that it takes effort to create a good video. 
Another reason is likely to be that online business owners do not want to appear in front of the 
camera. 

You need to get over these things and start video marketing! You do not have to create a Hollywood 
style video to drive targeted traffic to your website. Your audience is not expecting this so there is no 
reason for you to use this as an excuse.  

Any video that you create and upload to YouTube and Facebook needs to add value. It is no different 
to any other form of content marketing that you may do. Your videos need to be friendly and 
informative and leave the viewer wanting more from you. 

Showing your face in at least one video is something that we highly recommend. Your audience wants 
to know more about you and appearing in a video is a good way to achieve this. Appearing in front of 
the camera provides you with an excellent opportunity to get your audience to like and trust you. 

How to videos are really popular. We mentioned earlier that most niches have burning questions so 
you can create videos to show your audience how to achieve something. You do not want to give too 
much away in your video. If the viewer wants to learn more they can check out your products or join 
your email list newsletter. 

To create a good quality video you will need an HD webcam and a quality microphone. No matter how 
good the content of your video is, people will not watch it if the video or audio quality is poor. You 
need to get the lighting right with your videos as well. 

If you are going to demonstrate something on your computer then you will need to use screen capture 
software to do this. There is a free application called Cam Studio and several paid options like 
Camtasia.  

Video editing is easier that it may seem. There are some great free tools available such as Windows 
Movie Maker for Windows computers and iMovie for Mac computers. You can purchase an expensive 
video editing suite but it really isn’t necessary to do this. 



You can outsource the creation and editing of your videos as well. There are plenty of competent 
freelancers who can help you with this on sites like Fiverr.com and Upwork.com. So you have 
absolutely no excuse for not taking advantage of video marketing. 

It is easy to create a YouTube channel where you can upload your videos. Add some good channel art 
to make it look professional and include the branding of your online business. If graphics are not your 
thing then find someone on Fiverr to do this for a few dollars. 

You need to optimize your videos correctly so they will be found with a YouTube search. YouTube is 
the second largest search engine in the world after Google. Lots of people use the search feature to 
find the videos that they want.  

Create an appealing, keyword rich title for each of your videos. Add a good description, which contains 
a link to your website at the beginning. The URL will appear above the fold when you add it at the 
start. 

Add your keywords to your video description and to the tags. Don’t go crazy here. YouTube will rank 
your videos higher if they have good watch time so quality is the most important thing. Get the word 
out about your video on social media and elsewhere, as the number of views is another important 
ranking factor. 

You can create videos around your products and services. If you have an ecommerce store, you can 
showcase your products with videos. There are product videos on YouTube that have millions of views. 
So use video marketing to drive lots of targeted traffic to your website. 

  



 
 
 
 
 
Search engine optimization (SEO) is a longer-term traffic generation strategy but you should always 
optimize all of the content on your website to give it the maximum chance of ranking high in search 
engines like Google. 

Good SEO starts with keyword research. You need to identify the keyword terms that people are using 
in search engines to find more information in your niche. Ranking one of your web pages on the first 
page of Google for a popular search term can bring you hordes of targeted visitors. 

There are two aspects to SEO, which are on page optimization and off page optimization. On page 
optimization is all about using the right keywords in your content. This includes the titles that you use, 
the body content and the meta description (how your page appears on the search engines). 

You are in total control of your on page optimization. Use keywords in your title, your headings and 
throughout your text content. Use keywords for the images that you use as well. So if you have an 
image of a product make sure that you add the keyword in the “alt” tag and also the image file e.g. 
ways-to-lose-weight.jpg. 

Don’t overdo it with the inclusion of keywords in your content. If you keep repeating a keyword 
several times then this could be classified as “keyword stuffing” which will not help rankings (it is likely 
to have the opposite effect). 

Off page SEO is the number of links that you have from external websites (usually called backlinks). If 
the keyword that you are targeting does not have a lot of competition then you may not need any 
backlinks at all to rank on the first page.  

It is not about the quantity of backlinks that you have but the quality. A single backlink from a website 
like CNN or the BBC is worth thousands or even millions of links from lesser sites. The problem is that 
it is very difficult to obtain backlinks from these kinds of sites. 

Acquiring good quality backlinks can take a lot of time and you can outsource this to a freelancer that 
knows what they are doing. Investing in SEO is a good strategy to scale your online business due to the 
potential it has to drive huge amounts of traffic.  



 
 
 
 
 
You need to accept that many visitors to your online business website will leave without making a 
purchase. It really is a numbers game, which is why it is so important that you do everything you can 
to increase your visitor count. 

But there is a way that you can entice some of those visitors back to your website after they have 
gone. This is through building an email list and email marketing. You need a way to capture the email 
address of your visitors so that you can communicate with them after they leave. 

You need to provide a good incentive for your visitors to give you their email address. People know 
that they are going to receive offers and promotions via email if they give up their address, so you 
need to provide them with an offer that they cannot refuse. 

Offer your visitors a valuable report (like this one) in exchange for their email address. Or you could 
create a special video that they cannot find publically. Whatever you decide for your lead magnet, it 
needs to be high quality and provide value. 

You can use an autoresponder service like Aweber or Get Response (there are others too) to send 
automated emails out to those visitors that join your email list. So for example, you could write a 
sequence of emails for 7 days and send one automatically every day. 

It is important that your emails are not just offers. People will get sick of this and unsubscribe from 
your list. Provide them with valuable information and then use a “cliffhanger” at the end of each email 
to warm them up to the next one. 

You can add links in your emails back to your website. So you could provide a teaser in your email and 
if they want the full story then they will need to click the link to visit a special page on your site. 

Email marketing still works so don’t believe anything that you read to the contrary. It is certainly 
tougher to get results with email marketing than it used to be so you need to be smart. Getting your 
emails opened is the first thing that you need to master. Using the right subject lines is very important. 

Don’t make your emails too long. Nobody wants to read lengthy emails. If you have a lot to say then 
create a page on your website with most of the information and entice your email subscribers to visit 
the page with a link you provide in the email. 

Use good calls to action in your emails. Tell your email subscribers what you want them to do. Never 
assume that they will just know this because they won’t. You need to spoon feed your email 
subscribers and make everything easy for them. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

There are a number of advantages to using PPC ads to drive traffic to your website: 

• It is highly targeted (people will discover your ad through a related keyword they have used in a 
search) 

• You can test landing pages for conversions quickly 
• It is relatively easy to setup a PPC campaign 
• You will usually get traffic to your website faster than with other methods 

The biggest downside to PPC advertising is that it costs money. You need to be in full control of your 
campaigns because if you just let things run it can cost a small fortune (or even a big one!). So be sure 
to set daily budget amounts and review your PPC campaigns regularly. 

Good PPC campaigns are built on solid keyword research. You can either do this yourself or outsource 
this. Both Google and Microsoft offer PPC advertising, but they have different rules that you will need 
to abide by. 

You will get a lot more traffic from Google than you will from Microsoft but you will usually have to 
pay more for each click. Google also has very strict rules about the type of landing page that they will 
accept for your campaigns. Microsoft are more relaxed about this. 

We recommend that you spend time testing various PPC campaigns to see which provide you with the 
best results. When you find the “winners”, you can scale these up for the most amount of traffic at the 
most reasonable cost. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

All of the major social media networks such as Facebook, Instagram, LinkedIn and Twitter are all 
offering paid advertising these days. Facebook (who own Instagram) are leading the way with paid ads 
as they provide the advertiser with the ability to connect with their target audience. 

When you want to advertise on Facebook or Instagram you can select the people that will see your ad. 
You can decide on the age range, the gender, the location, the interests of the people and a whole lot 
more. If you know your target audience well (which you must) then you can really hone in on them 
with social media ads. 

Social media advertising is different to PPC advertising. You will pay for the boost of a post you have 
made to be shown in the newsfeeds of your target audience. This can be very effective and is usually 
cheaper than a Google Adwords campaign. 

You need to read the rules carefully when it comes to advertising on social media. You want to choose 
a type of ad where you can drive traffic to your website. Not all of the ad types have this feature. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Social influencer marketing is a relative new concept that has worked very well in many cases. Some of 
the influencers in the social media world have millions of followers and you can leverage this by 
agreeing for them to give a “Shout out” for your website or one of your products. 

There are social influencers in virtually every niche so you need to find one that has a good chance of 
working for you. Now there are influencer platforms that you can use to find the right people to 
market your website and brand. Some of these platforms only require a small payment to connect you 
with the influencer so that you can agree on a message. 

Marketing using social influencers is growing all of the time and there are several examples of where 
online businesses have achieved very good results from it. We suggest that you test this in a small way 
first to see if it is right for your online business. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

We have provided you with 7 powerful ways that you can use to drive more traffic and scale your 
online business. Some of these will require investment, but this is fine as investing in the growth of 
your online business is always a good thing to do. 

Make sure that you test your results first where this is possible. Paid advertising methods will always 
have the flexibility for you to test. If a campaign works really well then you can scale it up for even 
better results. Use these methods today to drive more targeted traffic to your online business. 

To your online business success! 
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